
Minutes of the London Spiritual Mission AGM  14th May 2017 

Committee present: 
Gordon Smith, President; Jean Alexander, Vice President; Doreen Quinnell, Vice President; Chris Norris, Treasurer; 

Sonia Thomas, Membership Secretary; Anne Thornton-Patterson: Church Secretary; 

Committee Members: Mick Cutispoto, Mirna Cutispoto, Marie Elliott, Janice Dyson. 

 

Apologies 
None 

Record of Meeting 

Last year’s AGM minutes: 
Minutes were presented from the 2016 AGM and were approved. 

Presidents Address: 
Gordon Smith addressed the congregation and welcomed the members present. He noted the continuing growing 

congregation and the fact that over 50 people in several development groups at the church were continuing to 

flourish and development weekends for the groups were now planned and in place. The church continues to have a 

feeling of positive energy and he looked forward to yet more growth over the coming year. 

Treasurers Report: 
Chris Norris presented the Treasurer’s report and accounts. He drew attention to various positive signs that 

supported the President’s address. A major success was that church income continued above expenditure and the 

church is now on a much firmer footing for the future. 

Re-election of officers: 
Gordon Smith as President retired and offered himself for re-election in accordance with rule 8. Gordon was 

unanimously re-elected for a further three-year term in accordance with rule 8. 

Jean Alexander, Doreen Quinnell and Sonia Thomas duly retired and offered themselves for re-election. All were 

unanimously re-elected. 

AOB: 
A question was raised regarding the use of the LSM Library since there are no membership fees currently. The 

answer is that all members regardless of fees paid are eligible to use the library subject to the library rules current at 

the time of use. 

LSM member Carol Wood kindly took the opportunity to publicly thank a number of people including Paula Barder 

for their contribution to the LSM. 

Meeting closed 


